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TELL the world ABOUT JESUS  
THROUGH BIBLE LEAGUE

Dear Friend,

Your support of the Bible League  
Volunteers’ Global Campaign is bringing hope to  
a hurting world. This global pandemic that has  
left thousands of families around the world grieving loved ones who have succumbed to 
COVID-19 has seen the hunger for God’s Word intensifying.

Richard (above) is among those using the Bibles and training the gift of your time 
helps provide. This young man comes from a small village in Ghana. Every morning 
he drives to a cocoa plantation where he helps pollinate the cocoa plants—Ghana is the 
second largest cocoa producer in the world. He shares how completing a Project Philip 
Bible study transformed his life.

“When I was a kid, my parents broke up. I ran away from my father and his new wife, 
and I was homeless for the next four years,” he reveals. “With the help of a good friend,  
I found Jesus and was baptized. As a youth leader, I got to take part in Project Philip.” 
Richard has a passion for youth and is eager to share the Word of God with the children 
and teenagers in his community. He beams, “After I completed the training, God put the 
children and youth from the nearby village of Oseikrom on my heart.”

Richard’s enthusiasm for the Gospel is contagious, and the youth he mentors are 
just as eager as he is to share it with their friends and family members. One young man, 
Jeffrey, puts it this way, “I want to mature in Christ and follow His Word.”

And a young girl named Blessing was thrilled to get a Bible of her very own. 
Grinning broadly, she says, “I like having my own Bible and now I am able to read it on a 
regular basis!” The joy these young people felt having access to the Word of God touched 
the hearts of everyone who was present to witness them receive their Bibles.

(over, please)



Even Richard himself had to live without a Bible for many years, and he shares 
that there are still tens of thousands of people in Ghana waiting for God’s Word. You can 
help. By joining with the Bible League Volunteers, you can make an eternal difference in 
someone’s life.

Committed believers like Richard remind us of how the gift of someone’s time can 
be a tremendous blessing. With his help and yours, people across Ghana and around the 
world are hearing and sharing the Good News. And through the power of the Holy Spirit, 
God’s Word is changing lives. Restoring families. Calming a world in chaos. I invite you 
to meet Richard and some of the young people he mentors at bibleleague.org/ghana.

Please join the Bible League Volunteers in this global endeavor. The hard work you 
devote to engaging everyone in God’s Word will bless under-resourced churches worldwide.

In Christ,

Your Bible League Volunteer

P.S.	� Please keep all the men and women who, like Richard, remain committed to 
helping as many people as they can to discover the joy of the Gospel in your 
prayers. As the Good News reads in James 5:16 ERV, “So always tell each 
other the wrong things you have done. Then pray for each other. Do this so 
that God can heal you…” Thank you!
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